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Editor’s Thoughts… 

 By Pam Dixon 

 

Good news to anyone who thought they missed these 

deadlines!  

 

The Eagle Recognition Dinner is still accepting 

applications for scouts that earned their Eagle Award 

in 2009 and for adults that would like to sponsor a 

scout. The deadline for both is April 9
th
. Sponsor form 

is in this newsletter on Page 6. 

 

The Belcher Award Scholarship has extended the 

deadline to apply to April 30
th
. What a great 

scholarship this is. Those that can apply are 

graduating high school seniors who are Eagle Scouts 

and will be attend a university or college this year.  

For more information: 

http://sdicbsa.org/MiscFliers/Belcher%20Scholarship.

pdf 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the District Chair 

By Frank Kebelman 

 
Dear Friends, 

 

I had a chance to observe the Introduction to Outdoor 

Leader Skills Course held at the AGSEM on the 19
th
 

and 20
th
 of March. Thirty-one adult volunteers 

attended. They came from all over San Diego-Imperial 

Council. One fellow even came down from Orange 

County Council. It was a pleasure to watch as they 

enthusiastically participated in this fine program. 

Marcus Sneed and his staff did a wonderful job setting 

up and running the course. I wish everyone could have 

seen the closing campfire. I know those leaders are 

now well prepared to assume their duties as leaders of 

Troops. Thank you Santa Margarita Training Team for 

a job very well done!  

 

As spring and summer approach, I hope all unit leaders 

are planning their camping program. Mataguay Scout 

Ranch and the Youth Aquatic Center dates are filling 

up quickly, so get those reservations in as soon as 

possible. The Cub Day Camps staffs are also getting 

prepared for another year. Don’t let your Cubs miss 

out on Day Camp. Interested in going on a high 

adventure trek? Check with the Council. There may 

still be openings, or perhaps your unit is planning its’ 

own. Great! Don’t let this 100
th
 anniversary summer 

pass without giving your Scouts a truly memorable 

outdoor experience. 

 

A gentle reminder to all who plan on attending the 

District Recognition Dinner on 6 May. Please get your 

reservations in early. Pam Dixon and her staff have 

outdone themselves this year. The price is only $10.00 

             
Continued on next page 
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The District Director’s Minute 
By Vic Enchelmayer 

  

Recently I attended a conference for the Rotary 

district. The keynote speaker, George Chaffey spoke 

on the topic of LEADERSHIP.  He shared his top ten 

principals of leadership: 

10 -Get your binoculars!  Have a vision and goals and 

go after them. 

9 - Beg, borrow, steal!   All good ideas come from 

somewhere.  Find out what’s working for someone 

else and go do it!  (Roundtables and training provide 

this opportunity in Scouting.  Also, attending the 

Scout Fair and Camporee provide great ideas to beg, 

borrow and steal.) 

8 - Get your priorities straight. 

7 - Communicate!  Communicate!  Communicate! 

6 - Plan that sucker!  Measure twice cut once, 

measure once, cut twice.   PPPPPP.  The six P’s (ask 

me when you see me and I will explain) 

5 - Be yourself! 

4 - Lead by Example.  Be the first to lead the way! 

3 - Listen up! 

2 - I know more than I think I know, but also I don’t 

know as much as I think I know.    

1 - Have FUN! 

 

Leadership is measured in evoking RESPONSE.  It is 

getting people to respond, not because you want them 

to; it is getting them to respond because they want to! 

This is April!  That means Scout Fair and 

Camporee!   Be sure these are on your schedule and 

Lead the Way, by attending and bringing others.  

Also, be sure to sign up for the District Dinner, which 

is almost here (May 6). 

Have a great Scouting month!  

 

Vic Enchelmayer, District Director 

office: 619.298-6121, x-233 

cell: 619.955.3113 (for fastest response) 

 

 

   District Chair’s Comments- Continued from page 1 

and I promise you will have a great time reflecting on 

the experiences of the past twelve months. And bring 

a friend, maybe someone who is not involved with 

Scouting. Let them see what it’s all about. Unit 

leaders, bring the heads of your chartered 

organizations. Commissioners, bring a friend who 

might want to become a commissioner. And I hope 

everyone will bring their spouses. Our recognition 

dinner is a time to pause and give thanks to all who 

support this great program. See you there! 

 

Thank you to all units and unit leaders who helped 

with the Scouting for Food Campaign and to Ruby 

Michelle Taylor-Gay for her leadership in this 

important service project. I am told a record amount of 

food was collected.  I know those who receive the 

donation deeply appreciate it. I do, too.  

 

Thank you for all you are doing for Scouting. 

 

Frank Kebelman 

District Chairman 

Santa Margarita District, SDIC 

760.519.1139 

    
 

 
 

 
The District “Thumbs Up” Award 

 “Thumbs Up” to our outgoing District Chair, 

Frank Kebelman. He came into our distict 

wanting to make some improvements. Top 

priority on his list was getting information out 

to all our members. His informative emails, his 

getting a team together to update the district 

website regularly and input into our district 

newsletter are all signs that he has suceeded in 

what he wanted to accomplish. Kudos, Frank! 
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April District Scouting Events 

08 District Commissioners’ Meeting & District 
Meeting – 6pm 

LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 
08 Roundtable – 7pm 

LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 
15 Order of the Arrow Meeting – 7pm 

Holiday Park, Carlsbad 
22 Eagle Boards of Review 

LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 
 
 

 

 

May District Scouting Events 

06 District Meeting – 7pm 
LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 

13 District Commissioners’ Meeting – 6pm 
LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 

13 Roundtable – 7pm 
LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 

20 Order of the Arrow Meeting – 7pm 
Holiday Park, Carlsbad 

27 Eagle Boards of Review 
LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier, Vista 

 

Upcoming Council Scouting Events 
April 20 Eagle Recognition Dinner 

A Special evening for scouts  
that earned their  

Eagle Award in 2009. 
http://sdicbsa.org/Activities/ 

********************************************** 

April 24 Trainer’s Edge Conference 
This new BSA National training course is required for 

Wood Badge for the 21st Century and National Youth 

Leadership Training staffs and is highly recommended for 

Council and District Training Chairs, their staff and other 

trainers and presenters. 

http://sdicbsa.org/Training/Flyers/edge042410.p
df 
********************************************** 

 
May 14-16, 2010 International Camporee 

At Mataguay Scout Reservation 
http://international.sdicbsa.org/IntlCamp10.htm 

Registration forms are now available! 
********************************************** 

 

National Youth Leadership Training (NYLT) 
Two Course Dates: 

Sunday, June 27 - Friday, July 2, 2010 

or 

Monday, July 5 - Saturday, July 10, 2010 

http://www.sdicbsa.org/Training/Content/nylt.asp 

Registration forms are now available! 
********************************************** 

Powder Horn 2010 
Fiesta Island Youth Aquatics Center, September 4-6, 

2010 & Mataguay Scout Ranch, September 17-19, 

2010. Course starts at 8:00am on Sep. 4th and Sep. 

17th. Attendance is required on both weekends. 

http://www.sdicbsa.org/Training/Flyers/phorn10.pdf 
********************************************** 

October 8-10 Council Camporee 
For all units! More information coming soon! 
http://www.sdicbsa.org/100th%20Anniversary/C

ouncil%20Executive%20Summary.pdf 
 
 

http://sdicbsa.org/Activities/
http://sdicbsa.org/Training/Flyers/edge042410.pdf
http://sdicbsa.org/Training/Flyers/edge042410.pdf
http://international.sdicbsa.org/IntlCamp10.htm
http://www.sdicbsa.org/Training/Content/nylt.asp
http://www.sdicbsa.org/100th%20Anniversary/Council%20Executive%20Summary.pdf
http://www.sdicbsa.org/100th%20Anniversary/Council%20Executive%20Summary.pdf
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Santa Margarita District  
Cub Scout Day Camp Vista  

July 12th - 16th 2010 
Antique Gas and Steam Engine Museum 

Vista, CA   9:00-3:00 Daily 

Wild West Adventure 

All cubs are asked to join in a Wild West Adventure! 
 

Parents! Would you like to: 
- Spend a week with your scout in the great outdoors creating memories that will 
   last a lifetime? 
- Share yourself and your talents with Tiger Cubs, Cub Scouts and Webelos?  
- Leader Training and Orientation provided. 
- Volunteers receive discounts for their scouts that attend camp!! 

 
 

BB Gun and Archery   Cost $95.00 Per Scout!   Sports Station  

Ranges with BSA    Discounts for parent volunteers!  Craft Station   

Certified Range        Family Picnic on Friday 

Masters 

 

 

 

 

Register Early – Deadline is Thursday, June 3
rd

 or when the camp is full! 
 

Packs!! – Please encourage volunteers for this  

camp. We would like at least one volunteer  

for every 5 scouts participating. 
 

 

 

This program is open to incoming Tigers through Webelos  

II. (Tigers must have an adult partner with them each day  

throughout the camp.) 

 

 

For Camp Information contact Ron Anderson at:   randerson12@cox.net 

Registration Opens at the April 8
th

 Vista Round Table  
 

 

 

mailto:randerson12@cox.net
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DISTRICT TRAINING UPDATES 

 

Cub Scout Leader Specific 
Training (CLST) 

As a reminder, the next Cub Scout 
Leader Specific Training Course 
(CLST) and Den Chief Training Course 
are scheduled for April 10, 2010. The 
cost is $6 for the CLST Course and $7 
for the Den Chief Course.  The 
registration flyers are located on the 
District and Council websites. 

 

CAMPOREE 

 The Santa Margarita District Camporee 
is scheduled for April 30 – May 2, 
2010.  Registration is now underway.  
The cost is $15 per person.  The 
registration form is located on the 
District website.  In addition, the 
Leaders Guidebook will also be posted 
on the District website. 

 

Every Scout deserves a trained leader! 

 

2010 District Training Calendar 

Troop Committee Challenge (8/28/10)   

Scoutmaster Specific Training (9/11/10) 

Intro Outdoor Leader Skills/Webelos Outdoor   

(10/29-30/10)                     

Cub Scout Leader Specific Training (4/10/10, 

10/9/10) 

Den Chief Training (4/10/10, 10/9/10) 

BALOO (5/29/10, 11/6/10)     

   

Point of Contact for Santa Margarita District 

Training is Marcus Sneed, District Training 

Chairman, at (760) 941-7530 or 

dreamcar1@earthlink.net 

Council Training Events 
 

Trainer’s EDGE Conference – (4/24/10)     

University of Scouting – (5/08/10) 

National Youth Leadership Training –  

Two courses: either (6/27-7/2) or (7/5-7/10) 

Powder Horn Training –  

(September 4-6  & September 17-19, 2010) 

POWWOW – (11/13/10) 

For more information visit the council website at 

sdicbsa.org. 

District Life to Eagle Training 

For Life Scouts, Parents and Unit Leaders 

 

Thursday, May 13, 2010, 6:30 pm 

Thursday, August 12, 2010, 6:30 pm 

Thursday, November 11, 2010, 6:30 pm 

 

All trainings are held at the Bobier LDS Stake, 

451 West Bobier Drive, Vista, Ca 92083. To 

ensure receiving training materials, you must 

RSVP to: northcountyeagles@hotmail.com 
 

Learn how to: Locate an Eagle Project Counselor,  

successfully complete the Eagle Scout Leadership 

Service Project Workbook and Eagle application, 

choose  an appropriate project, and more!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

mailto:dreamcar1@earthlink.net
mailto:northcountyeagles@hotmail.com
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Eagle Scout Recognition Dinner 

Tuesday, April 20, 2010 – 6:00pm to 9:00pm 

San Diego Air & Space Museum 

 
_____YES, I would like to attend the Eagle Scout Recognition Dinner and host an Eagle Scout. Find 

enclosed my check for $150, which will pay for me and one Eagle Scout. I understand the information 

below will be used to match me with a Scout of similar career goals and interests. 

 

_____Sorry, I cannot attend the Eagle Scout Recognition Dinner, but I would like to contribute toward a 

sponsorship. My check for $________ is enclosed. Checks should be made to BSA. 

 

Name:__________________________________________ Email:________________________________ 

 

Title:______________________________________ Occupation:_________________________________ 

 

Corporation:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business phone:_______________________________ Evening phone:____________________________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Nature of business/profession: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Schools attended:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Scouting experience:_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Hobbies / other interests: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form by April 9, 2010 to: 

San Diego – Imperial Council, BSA 

1207 Upas Street, San Diego, CA 92103 

Contact Sean Roy at (619) 298-6121 X249 or sean.roy@scouting.org for more information. 

 

mailto:sean.roy@scouting.org
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SANTA MARGARITA DISTRICT SPRING CAMPOREE 

Registration Form 
Back to Basics – The 100 Years of Scouting 

 YOUTH - RUN CAMPOREE 

                                  APRIL 30, 2010 – MAY 2, 2010 

RANCHO LAS FLORES SCOUT CAMP, CAMP PENDLETON 

COST:  $15 per attendee    (Early Registration - $12 per attendee) 

Name:  ____________________________________________________Unit: ______________________ 

 

Address: ________________________________________City: ___________________    Zip: ________ 

 

Phone: __________________________ Email: _______________________________________________ 

 

Fees:     Youth: ______  Adults: _____  attendees @ $12 (By March 26) = $ _________ 

(Camporee patch guaranteed) 

 

Fees:     Youth: ______ Adults: _____ attendees @ $15 (After March 26) = $ _________ 

(Camporee patch NOT guaranteed) 

 

We have campers with special needs:  YES ____       NO _____ 

 

Amount Enclosed:  $ ___________   Make Checks payable:  BSA, San Diego-Imperial Council (Acct:  1-

6801-323-20) 

 

Credit Card:  __________________________  CCV # (3 digit number on back): _____ 

 

Credit Card:   Visa Mastercard American Express Expiration Date: _________ 

 

Mail registration forms to:  San Diego Imperial Council (Attn:  Santa Margarita District 

Camporee) 1207 Upas St.  San Diego, CA  92103 

 

Upon receipt of your registration, a confirmation email will be sent with information about the Leader’s 

Guidebook.  

 

POINTS OF CONTACT: 
Marcus Sneed,   (760) 941-7530 or email: dreamcar1@earthlink.net 

Kirk Wille, (760) 715-8361 or email: kirkcwille@yahoo.com 
 

mailto:dreamcar1@earthlink.net
mailto:kirkcwille@yahoo.com
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The Red Ribbon is for Boy Scout Units, Blue Ribbon is for Cub Scouts, Green Ribbon is for 

Venturing Scouts and the White Ribbon is for Sea Scouts. 

 

Did you hear??? 

We have a new Santa Margarita Honor Unit 

Program! All units should participate! 
 

This is a brand new program geared for the units in Santa 

Margarita! When completed, your unit will receive an  

Honor Ribbon for your troop flag.  

 
Requirements are easy - training, attend events, service - things you are 

already doing! The Honor Unit Requirements and application are 

available through your unit commissioner, or you can contact our 

District Commissioner Mark Witzel at: majbitter@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

mailto:majbitter@gmail.com
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Update FROM NATIONAL BSA: BSA Historic Merit Badge Program 

 

You may have heard rumors that the Historic Merit Badge Program has been canceled. Not true. 

What is true is that the BSA is putting finishing touches on the program now, and the end result will be well 
worth the wait. 

The Youth Development team plans to release the program soon, and once that happens, it will consist of much 
more than just adding Signaling, Tracking, Pathfinding, and Carpentry to 2010's list of available merit badges. 

The team wants today's Scouts to get a sense of what Scouts in the 1910s experienced. They want Scouts to 
earn the merit badges in ways similar to those used by Scouts back then. The world has changed drastically in 
100 years, but the fundamental lessons of these merit badges have not. 

In the spirit of being green and making the program accessible, you won't be able to get printed materials for the 
merit badges. Instead, have your Scouts go to scouting.org. 

They'll have access to scans of the original pamphlets for each of the four historic merit badges. However, 
because the language and techniques used in those badges comes from the early 20th century, the BSA has 
been hard at work crafting supplements that will help put the requirements in a modern context. 

The site also offers program implementation guide, a camporee guide, a Boy Scout resident camp guide, a 
training session guide, press releases, and other materials that councils, districts, and units can use to promote 
the program. 

For more information on the historic merit badges go to: 
http://blog.scoutingmagazine.org/2010/01/historical-merit-badges-help-boy-scouts-celebrate-
scoutings-past.html 

 
 

National BSA is looking for you to “Join our Scouting Research Panels” 

Would you like to become part of our Scouting research panel? By signing up, you agree to receive surveys via 

e-mail on a variety of topics related to your Scouting experience, the Scouting program, or other areas of 

interest to Scouting.  We will not send you more than four surveys a year.  And every time you take a survey, 

you will have a chance to win an iTunes gift card or other prize. 

Your information will only be used for research purposes by the national office of the Boy Scouts of America.  

Your identity in all surveys is kept confidential and results of the surveys are only reported as a group; no 

individual responses will be identified. Have your membership card ready and go to:  
http://www.scouting.org/about/research/volunteerpanel.aspx 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1103203787091&s=184&e=0010vGCgs0xcNNs2_5NqIKWlDBI7YcHofmlJTMc-1TcZdvDKRZZTNF7cZANJCyKV96qpgM8LgEZOVOTF79Xk2Ho2KtMWLXJ5X1lTkDurSdgYtZBiXPXEd_T5JLFFhbpdG-oZaSjv7vK1LRZ663YzBcL3n9BJ8mTlRF92oagEpG6lT8rhQ7pAaZj7RnU9L6L75C2RoEBUvjG1AsQyTIXzp8kjuVbpCW_D_SXDOxlO0F252U=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1103203787091&s=184&e=0010vGCgs0xcNP3JrG2-w6g7p735YxLc3o9g7CQY5bqGImZwVD7BRhtgl6XgHeasb-8qGEV9zxjX6kOUV0hMigoAFhmh6BydD8tNaQE3vxxrWg=
http://blog.scoutingmagazine.org/2010/01/historical-merit-badges-help-boy-scouts-celebrate-scoutings-past.html
http://blog.scoutingmagazine.org/2010/01/historical-merit-badges-help-boy-scouts-celebrate-scoutings-past.html
http://www.scouting.org/about/research/volunteerpanel.aspx
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Did you know you can check the current status of your 

HALTT and Water Trek Training? Go to: 

http://highadventure.sdicbsa.org/cgi-bin/lookup.cgi 

 

 

 

Get in the Game! With Geocaching! 

 
“For our 100th Anniversary Celebration, the BSA is 
tapping into the fun and excitement of geocaching 
and inviting you along. Through Get in the Game! 
geocaching events, Scouts and non-Scouts alike will 
participate in high-tech treasure hunts searching for 
prizes in this fast-paced outdoor quest. It's a great 
way to share Scouting skills—and outdoor 
adventure—with today's tech savvy youth.” Boy 
Scouts has developed 5 geocaching events. For more 
information go to: 

http://sdicbsa.org/Geocache/ 
 
Coming soon: Santa Margarita will have caches at 
some of our Eagle Projects. Projects have been 
submitted and the game will be up and ready soon! 
 
 

 

 
Congratulations to Mike Moore! 

 

Mike Moore (left), of Pack 787 was 

recently awarded the Tiger Cub Den 

Leader Award by District Training Chair, 

Marcus Sneed.  

Congratulations, Mike! 
 

 

 

 

There is still room for you and your Cub 

Scout to attend this super fun event! 

 

Balboa Fun with Son! 

April 30 – May 2 

$25.00 

http://camping.sdicbsa.org/Balboa/Fliers/

Fun%20With%20Son.pdf 
 

 

http://sdicbsa.org/Geocache/
http://camping.sdicbsa.org/Balboa/Fliers/Fun%20With%20Son.pdf
http://camping.sdicbsa.org/Balboa/Fliers/Fun%20With%20Son.pdf
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District Members Tackle The Rapids! 
 

 
 

This just in….District Director Vic Enchelmayer and ADC Bob Dixon recently survived  

their high adventure  in the parking lot of Mission Valley Mall in San Diego.  

 

 

 

2010 SDIC Scout Fair 
Don’t miss this great event! 

 
The San-Diego Imperial Scout Fair will be held this year on Saturday, April 17

th
, from 9:00 am to 4:00 

pm at Qualcomm Stadium. Tickets are $10.00 for a family admission. You can purchase tickets from 

either Vic Enchelmayer at (619) 955-3113 or Frank Kebelman at (760) 519-1139. 
NEW! E-WASTE RECYCLING AT THE SCOUT FAIR! ECS Refining is happy to partner with the 

Boy Scouts of America to celebrate their 100th Anniversary. To help the Boy Scouts continue to do 

their great work in our communities we are sponsoring an Electronic Waste Recycling Event. Come 

help support the Boy Scouts with us by bringing down your old or unwanted e-waste. ECS will make 

sure that it gets recycled properly and will share the proceeds with the Boy Scouts. It’s EASY. It’s 

FREE. It’s GREEN. 

You can drop off the following items at Qualcomm Stadium between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm: Televisions, 

Monitors, Computers, Laptops, Printers, MP3 Players, DVD, VHS, CD Players, Gaming Consoles, 

Telephones and Cell Phones, Stereo Equipment, Cable and Wires, Fax Machines, Scanners, Digital 

Cameras, Video Cameras, and Networking Equipment. 
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Congratulations to Our 

Newest Eagle Scouts! 

 

March 25, 2010 
 

Trevor Cole - Crew 704 

Unit Leader – Steve Abbott 

Eagle Project: Split rail fencing 

project at Pico Promenade in 

Fallbrook. 

Lucas Stauffer – Troop 745 

Unit Leader: Tim Milam 

Project: Built historic replica 

items for the Discovery Center 

in Carlsbad. 

Ian Redford – Troop 708 

Unit Leader: Scott Hogan 

Eagle Project: Designed and 

built a kiosk for Brengle 

Terrace Park in Vista. 

Connor Harrison – Troop 755 

Unit Leader: Peter Fellios 

Project: Built shade structures 

for the Fallbrook Youth 

Baseball fields. 

 

2010 Santa Margarita 
Eagles to date – 8 (EIGHT)! 

 

Board of Review Update 
Starting with the April Eagle Boards of Review, we will 

be limiting guests of an Eagle Candidate to his Unit 

Leader and his parents and/or guardians. This will give the 

Eagle Candidate the opportunity to meet and socialize 

with the other Eagle Candidates being reviewed the same 

evening. It will also give the unit leader and the Eagle 

Candidate some time to ready themselves before going 

in for the Eagle Board of Review. Thanks for your 

cooperation! 

Eagle Counselors 
An Eagle Counselor plays a big role in the Eagle Process. 

This is the person the scout meets for a final approval 

BEFORE he starts any work on his project. It is 

recommended that an Eagle Candidate call the Eagle 

Counselor of their choice as soon as they are ready to start 

the Eagle process. 

An Eagle Candidate may use any Eagle Counselor listed 

on the San Diego-Imperial Council Website. Listed below 

are the counselors that are in our district. 

Michael Bailey, Fallbrook, 92028, (760) 723-0955, 

docworx2000@yahoo.com 

Walter Brown, Oceanside, 92056, (760) 758-8377, 

whb2@cox.net 

Jack Cater, Carlsbad, 92009, (760) 436-7775, 

cater4bsa@gmail.com 

Bob Dixon, Oceanside, 92054, (760) 757-4762, 

justbob1@hotmail.com 

Norman Fury, Oceanside, 92054, (760) 433-7725, 

furyfamily@sbcglobal.net 

Steven Hallett, Carlsbad, 92008, (760) 845-6409, 

slhallett@yahoo.com 

Dave Hendron, Vista, 92083, (760) 630-0554, 

david.hendron@mac.com 

Pete Myers, Oceanside, 92054, (760) 586-5780, 

epm3@pacbell.net 

Marcus Sneed, Oceanside, 92057, (760) 941-7530, 

dreamcar1@earthlink.net 

Tedd Theodore, Vista, 92081, (760) 917-2553, 

tedtheodor@aol.com 

Matt Williamson, Carlsbad, 92008, (760) 505-4406, 

mcwilli77@gmail.com 

 

mailto:docworx2000@yahoo.com
mailto:whb2@cox.net
mailto:cater4bsa@gmail.com
mailto:justbob1@hotmail.com
mailto:furyfamily@sbcglobal.net
mailto:slhallett@yahoo.com
mailto:epm3@pacbell.net
mailto:dreamcar1@earthlink.net
mailto:tedtheodor@aol.com
mailto:mcwilli77@gmail.com
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What’s Happening In Our Units! 

These articles are written by the unit commissioners, scouts and 
leaders. Thanks for sharing your stories and pictures! 

 

 

The Bears go Biking!      

    
 

The Bears of Den 4, Pack 722, just went on an epic tour of the Las Pulgas Bike Route on Camp 
Pendleton on March 14th.  The Bears successfully biked 5 miles while practicing proper 
biking etiquette and safety.  The Bears also enjoyed the beautiful Pacific Ocean and still had 
time to find a hidden Geo Cache along the route. Den 4 is Phillip, Daniel, Luke, Finn, Mathew, 
Den Leader Ron Anderson and Assistant Den Leader Matt McGarvey. 

 

We want to hear from you! 
 

Do you have unit news to share? How about having your troop scribe send something in about 

your unit?  The deadline to submit articles is the last Friday of each month.  

Send your news to: 

northcountyeagles@hotmail.com 
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Santa Margarita District Dinner 

Celebrating the Decades! 

 
Don’t miss out! Join friends for great food, prizes, and  

awards at our annual district dinner! 
 

Thursday, May 6, 2010 
LDS Church, 451 W. Bobier Drive, Vista 92083 

Reception: 5:30 pm / Dinner: 7:00 pm 

 
Cost: Early Bird Registration by April 22

nd
, $10.00 per person  

RSVP before April 30
th

, $12.50 per person 

Sorry, no walk-ins! 
 

Make your reservations on or before April 8th and be entered in a drawing for the 
book, “Boy Scouts of America: A Centennial History” by Chuck Wills. Reservations will 
be taken by Mac McAndrew at the April Roundtable. Deadline is 7:15pm, April 8th, 2010 to 

be eligible. Or you can mail your reservation - make checks payable to: SDIC BSA - Santa 
Margarita Dinner, Account No: 1- 6801-336-20 Mail to: Santa Margarita Dinner,  

c/o D.F. McAndrew, 1475 Planet Road, Vista, 92083. 
 

For more information contact Pam Dixon (760) 757-4762 or northcountyeagles@hotmail.com 

Or Tedd Theodore at (760) 917-2553 
 

mailto:northcountyeagles@hotmail.com
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WOOD BADGE BSA 100TH ANNIVERSARY REUNION 
HELP CELEBRATE THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY 

WOOD BADGE STYLE! 
SATURDAY, JUNE 5, 2010 

11:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
Atherton Hall, Camp Balboa 

 
Don’t miss this event as we GUARANTEE A GREAT TIME! 

Entertainment will include patrols & staff sharing “the best of the 
best” skits and songs from past courses (ENTERTAINERS WANTED & 
AUCTION DONATIONS GREATLY APPRECIATED - need by June 1st) 

Silent auction to raise SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS 

Schedule includes: 
Lunch, Silent auction 

Entertainment, branding available (bring items to brand) 
Beading 

Bring: staff & patrol flags, memorabilia, patrol rockets……… 
WEAR: FULL & COMPLETE WOOD BADGE UNIFORM! 

Please respond by MAY 1ST (to allow for event keepsake purchase) 
 

For further information or to be on the entertainment list, contact: 
Pat Jordan, (H) 951‐763‐1828, (C) 858‐922‐5758, pjordan@ucsd.edu 

Don Mitchell, (H) 619‐258‐8122, damrce@yahoo.com 

Pam Dixon, (H) 760‐757‐4762, justbob1@hotmail.com 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Wood Badge Reunion June 5, 2010 
 
Name: ___________________________ Phone: _________________  
Email: ____________________________ 
Course No.: ___________________________ Critter: _________________________ 
No. Wood Badgers attending _________ x $10.00/each $_______________ 
No. guests attending _________ x $6.00/each $ _______________ 
Total Paid $_______________ 
Make checks payable to: SDIC BSA 

Mail to: SDIC BSA, 1207 Upas St., San Diego, CA 92103 Account No: 1‐6801‐703‐20 
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Santa Margarita District              San Diego-Imperial Council                      Boy Scouts of 

America 
 

The Driving Force Award is the Santa Margarita District award for those members of the district's units who 

have gone out of their way to serve the youth in the unit.  The number of adults from each unit the district 

likes to recognize for their contributions to their unit depends on the number of registered youth in the unit. 

The table below shows the maximum number of adults a unit can nominate. Presentations will be at our 

annual District Dinner Meeting.  You are in the best position to help the district leadership publicly honor 

your unit’s Driving Forces.  Please coordinate the nominations with your unit and submit a single copy of 

this form to nominate members of your unit and return it to Jack Cater, the District Advancement and 

Recognition Chairman, or electronically mail the information to him at: 

 

 Jack Cater or  cater4bsa 

 2386 Botella Place       @gmail.com 

 Carlsbad, CA 92009 

 (760) 436-7775 (for any questions) 

 

Public recognition of your Driving Forces will not be complete unless you and other adult members of your 

unit come out to the District Dinner to help the Santa Margarita District thank them for their contributions to 

Scouting. 
 

Nr. of registered youth Maximum nr. of nominees Nr. of registered youth Maximum nr. of nominees 

30 or fewer 3 76-90 7 

31-45 4 91-105 8 

46-60 5 106-120 9 

61-75 6 121-135 10 

              
 

 

 

 

Unit type and number   

(pack, troop, team, crew, ship) 

Your name   

Your position   

Your phone number(s)   

 

1
st
 nominee's name and position   

2
nd

 nominee's name and position   

3
rd

 nominee's name and position   

Please add second sheet if necessary 

Thank you for your interest, time and service to Scouting. 

 

 

Please submit by April 15, 2010 
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Celebrating a Century! 
 

CALLING ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS AND YOUTH LEADERS! 
 

Join us for the largest training event of the year!  Learn new ideas from fantastic instructors and get 

your BACHELORS DEGREE IN SCOUTING.  Bring your unit committee and interested parents for a 

day of learning and camaraderie! 

Save the Date: May 8, 2010  
8:45am-4:00pm 

Location: University of Phoenix 
Tuition: $15 

        Commissioners  

        Cub Scout Leaders 

        Boy Scout Leaders                 Youth Conferences 1stClass rank: 

        Venturing Leaders                  -  Troop Guides 

        Varsity Leaders              -  Den Chief 

        District Volunteers               -  Chaplain Aide   

More than 50 classes to choose from! 

Watch for the registration form coming soon! 

 

Cub Scout Leader Sessions     Boy Scout/Varsity Leader Sessions 
Pack Trainer        Life-to-Eagle Process  

       

       

       

      nd Other Skills  

     

 

Venturing Leader Sessions     And much more…  
Recognition Opportunities in Venturing     hartered Organization Rep  

Protecting Youth from Internet Predators     Internet Advancement  

     

    - Geocaching  

 

 

The NEXT 100 years begins with YOU! 

For information contact:  Doris McCarthy:  doris.mccarthy@sdsu.edu 
 

mailto:doris.mccarthy@sdsu.edu

